
 
 

December 4, 2012 
 
VIA ECFS 
Ms. Marlene H. Dortch 
Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 12th Street, SW 
Washington, DC 20554 
 
 
Re: Applications of GCI Communication Corp., ACS Wireless License Sub, Inc., ACS of 

Anchorage License Sub, Inc., and Unicom, Inc. for Consent to Assign Licenses to the 
Alaska Wireless Network, LLC, WT Docket No. 12-18  

 
Dear Ms. Dortch, 
 

Pursuant to the procedures outlined in the NRUF/LNP Protective Order,1 I hereby submit 
the signed Acknowledgments of Confidentiality of John T. Nakahata, Jonathan B. Mirsky, 
Rachel W. Petty, Peter J. McElligott, Michael J. Carlson, of Wiltshire & Grannis LLP, outside 
counsel to General Communication Inc., and their legal assistants Ashley J. Mills and Brandi J. 
Streauslin in order to obtain access to the NRUF/LNP Confidential materials filed in connection 
with the transaction under review in this proceeding. 
 

Please do not hesitate to contact me at 202-730-1320 if you have any questions regarding 
this submission. 
 
 Respectfully submitted, 

       
John T. Nakahata 
Counsel to General Communication, Inc. 

  

Attachments  

                                                           
1  Applications of GCI Communication Corp., ACS Wireless License Sub, Inc., ACS of Anchorage 

License Sub, Inc., and Unicom, Inc., for Consent to Assign Licenses to the Alaska Wireless Network, 
LLC, NRUF/LNP Protective Order, DA 12-1933, WT Docket No. 12-187 (rel. Nov. 30, 2012). 
















